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at 31 December 2023 
 

The Committee; 

• Thanks the Cabinet Member and Director for attending and answering 
questions; 

• Welcomes the completion of the decarbonisation of the leisure centres and 
looks forward to the announcement of planned improvements to customer 
areas as the sites; and 

• Is grateful for the re-assurance that disabled facilities grant waiting lists have 
been improve significantly for our residents. 

 


